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Representative Krug’s “Mill Bill Two” Passes in the Assembly with 

Overwhelming Bipartisan Support 

 

MADISON - Representative Scott Krug (R-Rome) and local leaders are excited about the future 

of paper mills in Wisconsin and the meaningful impact they will continue to have on our 

communities throughout the state. Following unanimous support from his colleagues in the 

Assembly Committee on Forestry, Parks and Outdoor Recreation earlier this week, and 

tremendous bipartisan support from the entire state assembly during Thursday’s session (96 yes-

2 no), Representative Krug says that he is excited for his colleagues in the senate to approve this 

bipartisan legislation that offers an opportunity for our communities to prosper, and send it to 

Governor Evers to sign in to law 
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